
July 15, 2021 

Addendum 1 
Invitation to Bid # 21-21-310140 
Fabrication and Supply of 125’ TPG Superstructures 

Addendum number 1 is issued for an extension of time and a schedule change. 

The Closing Date for this ITB has changed. 
Bids will be received until Tuesday July 27, 2021 @ 3:00 PM Alaska time. 

Delivery Schedule Change: 

Per Appendix F, Special Conditions; The Material completion and shipment date has been changed 
from March 1, 2022 to a staggered delivery completion as follows. 
Base Bid Items 1 and 1.2 will require completion and shipment on or before August 1, 2022. 
If awarded the Additive Alternate Item 2 and 2.1 completion shipment date would be required on or 
before September 1, 2022, and Item 3 and 3.1 shipment date would be required on or before 
September 15, 2022. 

Please attach a statement or schedule with the bid Cost Schedule detailing your delivery dates and if 
you can comply with this delivery requirement. 

Submission of Bids:  
Bids shall be submitted on the forms furnished in the ITB.  E-mailed bids to Goemerg@akrr.com will 
be accepted as long as the hard copy is mailed and postmarked by the date and time of the 
scheduled opening.  Please send only the required documents and forms. 

All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
If there are any questions regarding this addendum please let me know. 

Thank you, 

Greg C Goemer 
Sr. Contract Administrator 
Alaska Railroad Corporation 

Alaska Railroad Corporation 
327 W. Ship Creek Ave.  

Anchorage, AK 99501 


